
Without a doubt, Christmas is a

magical time! Our world may still

be rocked by a pandemic but we

still have to celebrate Christmas for

what it truly is about – a ray of

hope in the Christ child piercing

through the darkness and despair.

That renewal of hope that lifts

hearts and spirits makes this time

of year very special indeed.

Christmas is also one of those times

that encourage us to look back as

we study, educate and connect

from the safety of our own homes.

We stretched ourselves, gained

fresh perspectives, prioritized

better and discovered new

strengths as we were challenged by

the events of the year. Despite all

the things that went wrong, we still

got things done with positivity and

care.
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After the resumption of classes on January 10, 2022, the Parent-

Teacher Conference (PTC) regarding your child’s school

performance during the First Term will follow on January 14, 2022.

The PTC will be done virtually via Google Meet with your child’s class

adviser sending you the personal meeting link before your

conference.

This is your chance to meet and catch up with your child’s teacher to

learn about your child’s progress in school. There will be no

classes on January 14, 2022 to give way to the PTC.

PTC SET ON JANUARY 2022

As we reach the Christmas holidays, we would like to convey our

deepest thanks for the extraordinary support we have felt from our

parents, students, teachers, staff and all those who hold Southville

dear. Students have told us they wish to be on campus and be

together, and we see real signs that we’ll be able to return to

something that looks a little bit more familiar to all of us soon. 

Till then, we wish everyone a Christmas that is merry and bright and

a New Year that brings hope for better days ahead.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER



READ DURING THE CHRISTMAS
BREAK  

Research and personal experience show that reading skills deteriorate

quite rapidly over a long break if they are not practiced. Twenty minutes

reading each day maintains current reading level; for improvement, at

least forty minutes must be undertaken.

In order to limit language loss during the long Christmas break, students

from Preschool to Grade 12 will be assigned a holiday reading

assignment which will be taken up in their English classes upon

resumption of online classes. The recommended books per level are:



The reading assignments are readily available on MOODLE

(SISC\Stanford Lexile Books).



SOCIAL-EMOTIONAL
LEARNING(SEL) CORNER



HEALTH ADVISORY



Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin. Acknowledgment of this
email won't require you to submit reply slips. Kindly click the link below:



Acknowledgment Form
Marie Vic F. Suarez, PhD

Principal, K12 and IB

S H A R E  A  S O U T H V I L L E  E X P E R I E N C E

For the Academic Year

2021-2022, we are

launching our Share a

Southville Experience to

students and parents who

have friends, relatives, and

family members who wish to

join the Southville

Community. Share with us

their names and contact

information through the

Share the Southville

Experience Form, and we

will reach out to them to

explain the Southville

programs. 

We will also acknowledge you through a token of Gratitude for sharing your pride in

the Southville experience. For any inquiries about the program, please contact Elyds

Reyes or Gerlie Montellano of our Public Relations Team via pr@southville.edu.ph.
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